Sent: 23/11/2020 10:04:27 AM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962

To whom it may concern,

| write this email to support Hugo's development application for the
additional outdoor seating.

| am one of the Hugo's regular customers, | really enjoy have fun with friends while having food
and drinks, the vibes of this venue are fantastic.

As part of the local community | think this renovation will further improve the amazing
presentation of Manly for the people who arrives via ferry from the CBD, and lift up the Manly
lifestyle concept.

Hope this helps to make this project happen.

Kind regards,
Rob



